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BOCC ACTION:  
 

On August 8, 2023, the Board of County Commissioners voted 5-0 to continue the 
petitioners request for a rezoning from PDP(GC)/Planned Development Project 
(General Commercial) to include a specific C-2 use for Outdoor Storage with 
Deviations, in order to allow the County to make a final determination on a potential 
MSBU for the Necklace Warbler Avenue. The petitioner was continue to the 
September 12, 2023, Board of County Commissioners hearing. 


